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Internationalized Registration
Data Working Group (IRD-WG)

* Joint Working Group of GNSO and SSAC

e Study the feasibility and suitability of
introducing submission and display
specifications to deal with the

internationalization of registration data
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IRD-WG Final Report Recommendations

1. ICANN staff should develop, in consultation with the
community, a data model for domain registration

data.

2. The GNSO council and the SSAC should request a
common Issue Report on translation and
transliteration of contact information.

3. ICANN staff should work with the community to
identify a Registration Data Access Protocol that meets
the needs of internationalization.
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Internationalized Registration Data
Working Group Final Report - Next Steps

IRD-WG Final Report submitted to the GNSO and SSAC
for consideration and approval on 06 March 2012

The SSAC revised and approved the Final Report on 27
April 2012

The IRD-WG reviewed the revisions from the SSAC,
revised and approved the report on 9 May, 2012

The IRD-WG sent a revised version to the GNSO for
review.

Once the GNSO and the SSAC have approved the final
version of the report the GNSO and SSAC will jointly
submit it to the Board.
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SSAC Revisions

« (Corrected technical and other errors in the document
* Proposed an additional recommendation:

Recommendation 4: ICANN should take appropriate
steps to require gTLD registries and registrars and
persuade ccTLD registries and registrars to support the
following standards ...
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Questions




